
Diary Dates  
November: 
Mon 4th Nov:  Yr6 Height & Weight checks 
Tues 5th Nov:  Yr6 Trip to The Houses of Parliament 
Fri 8th Nov:  Yr 3 & 4 visit to Emmanuel Church 
Tues 12th Nov: Yr 5 & 6 visit to Emmanuel Church 
Sat 16th Nov: Northwood ‘Christmas Light Switch On’  
Fri 22nd Nov:  Flu vaccinations—Whole School 
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PTA Events 2019—2020 
Please see below the events arranged by the PTA for 
this academic year.   
Fri 15th Nov—Junior School Disco 
Fri 6th Dec—Christmas Surprise Room 
Fri 13th Dec—Christmas Fair 
Thurs 13th Feb—Non-uniform Day 
Fri 13th March—Lower School Film Night 
Fri 20th March—Mother’s Day Surprise Room 
Fri 27th March—Easter Cake Sale & Raffle 
Fri 1st May—Upper School Film Night 
Fri 22nd May—Crazy Hair Day  
Fri 12th June—Outdoor Cinema (Adults only) 
Fri  19th June—Father’s Day Surprise Room 
Sat 4th July—Summer Fair 
Thurs 16th July—Year 6 Leavers BBQ 

Poppy Appeal 
Poppies will be on sale during 
morning break all next week for 
a minimum donation of 30p.  
On  behalf of the Poppy Appeal 
Campaign we are also selling 

wristbands, slap rulers, reflectors and zip pulls for £1 or 
50p per item.   

School Governor Vacancies 
We currently have two Parent Governor  vacancies.  If 
you, or someone you know would be interested please 
contact Mrs Shepherd or Mr Davies for further            
information.  

PTA Toy Request 
If you have any unwanted toys, games etc at home, 
please would you donate them to the PTA for the Toy 
Stall at the Christmas Fair.  All donations can be given to 
the school office on or before Monday 9th December.  
Thank you. 

Year 6 Trip 
Year 6 are looking forward to their trip to The Houses of 
Parliament on Tuesday 5th November.  We will be leaving 
school promptly at 9am.  Please ensure your child has a 
waterproof coat and wears sensible footwear, as the 
weather is so changeable at the moment. Children will 
also require a packed lunch.  Payment for this trip should 
be made via The Pantry website.  Thank you. 

Dental & GP Appointments 
We have seen an increase in the number of children 
leaving school to attend dental and GP appointments.  In 
order to prevent disruption to your child’s education, 
please try to avoid making routine appointments during 
the school day.  Thank you. 

Northwood Hills ‘Christmas Light 
Switch On’  
On Saturday 16th November Northwood Hills will be 
switching on the Christmas lights. Many schools and local 
residents will be present and it’s always a fun and festive 
occasion. Hillside have joined in for a number of years 
and we are practising our two songs that we shall be 
singing at the event. It’s a great opportunity for Hillside 
children and staff to join up with parents and family 
members in support of this event and our local commu-
nity.  We will meet at 3.30pm outside the Namaste 
Lounge in Joel St, Northwood Hills. You will be directed 
to the meeting point on arrival. Feel free to wear your 
Christmas jumpers! 


